
 
 
August 10, 2017 
 
 
Dear Friends of the District 30 Legislative Committee: 
 
As you are aware, Monday, August 14, members of District 30’s Republican county committee 
will gather for a convention to vote on who will fill David Rible’s unexpired term. We 
personally want to thank David Rible for his years of service to the citizens of the district and we 
wish him continued success. We know he will continue to serve with distinction in his new 
position as Commissioner of the Alcohol Beverage Control.  
 
Justin Flancbaum is eager, willing and excited to put his years of public and private service to 
work for the residents of the 30th District.  I believe his youth and energy are needed as our team 
continues to fight for the needs of District 30 residents.     
 
I believe his years of experience and service will transfer well into the role of Assemblyman. He 
has done an exceptional job in his position as Executive Director of the Lakewood Township 
Municipal Utility Authority, a Township of over one-hundred thousand residents. During his 
tenure as Executive Director, he has overseen many cost saving modernization projects. Justin’s 
leadership has allowed the MUA to provide water at some of the lowest costs in the State.  Prior 
to public service, his resume includes years of service in private business.  He has done an 
outstanding job in both capacities, and I believe that will transfer to his service as Assemblyman.     
  
I believe as a candidate, Justin possesses the necessary qualities that will help continue to make 
the 30th Legislative District a great place to live and raise a family.  It is for these reasons that I 
am endorsing Justin Flancbaum to join our team and I urge you to support Justin Flamcbaum for 
Assembly in the District 30 convention.  
 
I thank the committee for your consideration of Justin’s candidacy.   
 
 
     Your friend, 
 
 
 
     Senator Robert W. Singer.   
 


